
 

 
1.5.20 
 
Dear Fishergate Children, 
 
Another week in lock-down; I am really missing seeing you all and I bet that you are 
missing your friends and your teachers as well.  
 
This week your teachers and teaching assistants have organised some fabulous 
experiences for you. There have been pet show-and-tells, class chats and catch-ups, a 
coffee morning for parents, and a session with an adventurer who has climbed Everest! 
Amazing! I hope that you are enjoying this part of your home learning. If you are 
struggling to join in because you are having problems with logging on or anything like 
that then make sure that you let your teacher know as they will gladly help you.  
 
Next week it should been our Star Wars marathon day – can you believe we are in May 
already? You won’t be surprised to know that Mrs Wilson has been planning something 
mad! She is running past the houses of all the children in Early Years who have said that 
they would like to see her and she will be giving them all socially distanced waves. Good 
luck Mrs Wilson!  
 
I am still in awe of Captain (or should I say Colonel?) Tom and his achievements. I have 
just checked and he has now raised nearly thirty three million pounds. All from his 
garden – incredible! Now, you might not be able to raise that much, but remember my 
assembly; every little thing that you do can make a difference and help to colour our 
world kind. 
 
Please could you do me a favour and let your grown-ups know that there will be no home 
learning next Friday as it is a bank holiday. Have a great weekend. 
 
Take care and be kind,  
Mrs Clarke 
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